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Dear Members, 

Please support HB3076. This is very reasonable legislation to study the impacts of 

gun dealers in our state and hopefully inspect them to ensure they are in compliance 

with the law.  

 

We have some gun dealers in our neiborhood and their parking lots are constantly 

packed and it worries me with schools nearby.  

 

Please take action to save lives.  

 

With gratitude, 

Dolores Colligan 


